
Dear Parents
Date: _______________

Classroom Celebration Fund
Throughout the year, we will hosting different types of celebrations and parties in the
classroom. There is always a lesson plan that goes along with the theme of the party.
During these special moments, we serve the children healthy drinks and snacks. We
also have creative projects for them to complete, and a game or two that makes
learning even more fun.

Some examples for the first half of the school year are the Harvest Party, Character Day,
and Winter Celebration.

We ask that each family donate ________ so that we can cover the costs of the food and
supplies as much as possible.

Please note that we may still have a need for further supplies.

We ask that you return this form with _____ in cash by ______________.

Child’s Name:

______________________________________________________________________________________

Name of Grownup(s):

______________________________________________________________________________________

Thank you in advance!


